Queensland Government

Cabinet – August 2023
Review of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 Report – June 2023
Attorney-General and Minster for Justice and Minister for the Prevention of Domestic and Family Violence

1. On 23 November 2022, the Queensland Government commenced a review of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 (PID Act review). The review was conducted by the Honourable Alan Wilson KC.
2. The review was undertaken following recommendations by the Parliamentary Crime and Corruption Committee in its Report on the Inquiry into the Crime and Corruption Commission’s investigation of former councillors of Logan City Council; and related matters, tabled on 
2 December 2021, and by Professor Peter Coaldrake AO, in his report Let the sunshine in: Review of culture and accountability in the Queensland public sector provided to Government on 28 June 2022.
3. The review contains 107 broad-ranging recommendations, including the replacement of the existing Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 with a new Act introducing significant reforms and addressing existing shortcomings with the public interest disclosure scheme and related matters.
4. Cabinet approved the public release of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 review report and the Queensland Government response.
5. Attachments:
· Review of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 Report – June 2023
· Queensland Government response to the Review of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2010 Report – June 2023 (Media Release)
